
 

 

 

Mask Wearing & Illness Policy 

Effective June 22, 2022 

The wearing of facial masks on campus is optional and is based on the comfort level of each individual, 

with the following exceptions: 

- Masks are required to be worn by individuals while performing facial and body procedures on 

others in a classroom lab setting. 

- Masks are required to be worn by individuals at ALL TIMES in the school’s Clinic during public 

appointment hours. 

- Individuals with allergies (sneezing, coughing) are strongly advised to wear a mask for the 

comfort and well-being of others. 

Individuals with common cold or flu-like symptoms should stay home. 

Individuals who test positive for COVID-19 are required to stay home and quarantine until they obtain a 

negative test result.   Students must inform their instructor and the Director of Education immediately 

upon testing positive for COVID-19. 

As a reminder, any student absences from class, regardless of reason, must be made up.   A student may 

apply for a Leave of Absence due to any extended time away from school due to medical reasons.   

Please see the official Leave of Absence policy in the School Catalog.    

 

 

 

  

 


